From:

Sent: 24 November 2018 13:52
To: _WEB_Local Plan
Subject: Q2.3

Good morning I have compiled this email whilst at the public consultation of the Stroud
district local plan. I would like to see a development site specifically targeted for
homes affordable in perpetuity that are also self-build. As a relatively small site around
50 houses this has the potential to be a really dynamic high-profile flagship development
bringing together the best sustainable development techniques with self build and
provision for affordable homes. The Stroud population has the right skills interest and
motivation to achieve this and such a site could be of national significance.

It is important that they not be just another example of grand designs big budget builds I
have been involved in a few of these in the past and we do need more of them. Cheers
Adrian

Sent from my iPhone



